Texas General Land Office Grant Kick Off and City of Milano City Council Workshop Minutes Monday, March 21, 2022 – 2:00 pm Milano Civic Center 120 West Avenue E Milano, TX 76556

The workshop was called to order at 2:00 pm with greetings from Laura Roach. Ms. Roach, Grant Manager, led the workshop. Attending were members from The Texas General Land Office, Grant Works, MRB Group, ICF and City of Milano Mayor, City Council members and secretary for City of Milano.

There were no public comments.

The workshop adjourned at 4:00 pm.

The workshop followed the agenda provided by Community Development and Revitalization of The Texas General Land Office – Infrastructure Kick-Off Workshop.

The grant is identified as GLO-CDR Contract No. 22-085-060-D317. It is effective January 20, 2022 through January 31, 2025. Grant award is \$4,317,323.00.

Discussions included scope of the project, start-up requirements, governing regulations, reimbursement of funds, duration and extensions, procurement requirements, contract schedule, environmental review. The Texas Integrated Grants and Records System (TIGR) will be implemented as the grant reporting system for this contract.